
Commissioners 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No. 20 12-0022 1 - Opposition to TJiijust Allocations to Residential Monthly 
Service Charges 

Dear Commissioners: 

I am a residential customer of KIJ with a farm meter and several residence meters. I also 
am part owner of a small business on KU service. I write to oppose increasing revenue lo 
KTJ by increasing service or meter charges. I have invested heavily in energy efficiency 
projects and even renewable energy. I feel that by proposing to disproportionately raise 
service charges instead of the electric rate that KTJ is undermining and being unfair to 
those who are trying to do the right thing. I can not tell that KU is doing one thing extra 
on meters or services and I would rather let them raise rates. 

KTJ’s proposed allocation would seem to encourage energy use and waste, just what our 
country and the world does not need. Please act to encourage sustainable practices. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Frances Locltwood, Pli. D., P. E. 
5326 Paris Pike 
Georgetown, Ky, 40324 


